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80+
Publications

3600+
Patients Enrolled

20
Active Enrolling Sites

35+
Surgeon Contributors

The Shoulder Arthroplasty Research Committee (ShARC) is a forward-looking global 
collaboration among research-focused surgeons of which the primary goal is to advance 
patient care. The ShARC Patient Registry is utilized to conduct patient monitoring, inform 
evidence-based implant design, and allow for the integration of novel technologies into 
clinical practice. Supported by Arthrex, the ShARC will continue to have tremendous influence 
on the advancement of shoulder arthroplasty through innovative research and a commitment 
to improve patient outcomes.


